
 

 

Newsletter 

October-November 2024 

With the start of the new year, we are hoping for the return of our hostages and 

for the evacuees to return to their homes. 

September was a busy month: 

• Melissa Marginet gave us a workshop teaching us how to use our walking 

foot to make intricate designs,  

• Judi Kirk introduced us to the basics of Modern Quilts, to help us prepare 

for our annual exhibition. 

• We watched the Global Quilt Connection - Sampler Platter. 

 

The month of October was busy with holidays, and we will resume our activities 

in November. 

 

Lecture: 
 

David Owen Hastings will give us a zoom lecture (in English) - 

“20 Quilts from around the world” 

This lecture was given at Quiltcon 2023 and was very well received. 

The lecture will take place on 11/11/24 at 18:00-19:30. 

The lecture will be recorded and made available for 2 weeks for any member 

who missed the lecture or would like to review it. 

David does not usually record his lecture but has agreed this one time. 

The lecture is free – just sign up on the website. 

Attached you will find a syllabus of the lecture. 

 

Tiyul: 
 On Thursday the 14/11/24 we will have a Tiyul to Beer sheva, The itinerary will 

be announced in the next couple of days. 

We will meet at the Beer Sheva train station and from there we will start our 

journey. 

Price- 170 Nis – sign up on the website. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Annual Members Meeting: 
 

We will have our annual members’ meeting on Tuesday 10/12/24 at the “Pisga  

Center” in Petah Tikvah, Ha’ Atsmaut Street 68, from 10:00. 

 

 

Agenda: 

 

• Mingling and refreshments 

• Annual members meeting – the past year, plans for the future and 

approving the financial reports. 

• Lecture by Shulamit Ron –  

• Fabric sales 

• Light lunch 

• Sampler tables  

 

Cost is 60 NIS for members. 

Please sign up on the website. 

 

 

Activities: 

 

  Day Date Time Price 

Lecture  
David 
Owen 
Hastings 

20 modern 
Quilts from 
around the 
world 

Sunday 11/11/24 18:00-
19:30 

Free 

Tiyul Beer 
Sheva 

Thursday 14/11/24 All Day 170 

Annual 
Members 
Meeting 

Pisga 
Center  
Petah 
Tikvah 

Tuesday 10/12/24 10-16 60 

Annual 
Exhibition 

Jerusalem 
theater 

 March-
April 2025 

  

      

 

 

 



 

 

We are very proud of our member’s accomplishments 

 

Elia Manor has a joint exhibition with Zohar Gat , an artist from Re’im 

“My soldiers quilt in Gaza” 

 

 

Nitza Hoffman  is participating an exhibition commemorating the October 7th 

attack and the events following. 

 



 

 

 

Orna Ron will be exhibiting 2 works at the Huston International Quilt Festival. 

One work will be competing in the “Red White and Blue” competition- “50 year 

anniversary of the quilt festival”. 

The second Quilt will compete in the “Judges Choice “. 

We wish her the best of luck. 

Gisha Vager’s and Shosi Rimer   are now exhibiting in the Wide Horizon IX in 

Italy. Gisha Vager – “Climate Change” and  Shoshi Rimmer –“ Snowy 

Landscape” 

                       

 

Bella Kaplan has not stop creating even though she is evacuated from her 

home. Bella is exhibiting 2 works at "Galil Art 8”, an event that takes place every 

year in Kfar Giladi, was moved this year because of the war to Ayelet Hashar. 

           



 

 

Our Sincere condolences to Yehudit Shenvald on the passing of her dear 

husband 

 

 

We were very sorry to hear that a long-time member Nadia Itzkovitz has passed 

away. 


